Rod Run Photo Scavenger Hunt

Event Overview

Welcome to the Rod Run Photo Scavenger Hunt! We're thrilled to have you join us
for this exciting and fun-filled event. Not only will you get to explore and capture
the beauty of our community, but you'll also be contributing to o fantastic cause.
All proceeds from the scavenger hunt will benefit the Ouachita Children’s
Coalition, which works tirelessly to support and advocate for children affected by
abuse and neglect.

Event Details

e Date: August 24, 2024
e Time: 2:00 AM - 2:00 PM
e Location; Queen Wilhelmina

How to Participate

1. Register: Sign up for the scavenger hunt using the following link:
Reqistration Form.

2. Payment: You can pay the $10 registration fee online or write a check to the
Mena/Polk County Chamber of Commerce.

3. Scavenger Hunt List: On the day of the event, you'll receive a list of items
and locations to photograph. Your goal is to find and capture as many of
these items as possible.

4. Submission: Submit your photos by the end of the event to be eligible for
the grand prize drawing.

Prizes

Participants with the most correct answers will be entered into a grand prize
drawing. Get ready to snap some amazing photos and compete for exciting
prizes!

Mission of the Ouachita Children’s Coalition

The Ouachita Children’s Coalition, in collaboration with CASA of the OQuachita
Region and the Ouachita Child Safety Center, aims to establish a sofe and
nurturing environment for children. Our mission is to educate, empower, and
encourage survivors of child abuse and neglect. With the support of trained
professionals and dedicated volunteers, we advocate for the rights and
well-being of children, ensuring their voices are heard and their needs are met,
while instilling a path to stability for their future.


https://forms.gle/qsK3NttTyinWi7hc9
https://forms.gle/qsK3NttTyinWi7hc9

Why Your Participation Matters

By participating in the Rod Run Photo Scavenger Hunt, you are helping to make a
difference in the lives of children in our community. Every registration fee and
donation goes directly towards supporting the vital work of the Ouachita
Children’s Coalition. Together, we can create a brighter and safer future for these
children.

Contact Information
For any questions or more information, please contact:

e Mena/Polk County Chamber of Commerce
e Phone: 479-394-2912
e Email: director@menapolkchaomber.com

Thank you for your support and participation. We look forward to seeing you at
the Rod Run Photo Scavenger Hunt!


mailto:director@menapolkchamber.com

